
             

Orlando PES/PEL/IAS Joint Chapter 
 

 

MONTHLY NEWSLETTER  

December 2021 
 

 

 

 Closing 2021  
 
IEEE PES UCF Student Chapter and Orlando Professional Chapter Topgolf Outing –  
 

A huge shout out to the participants who attended this year’s fall Topgolf event 
hosted by the Orlando PES Executive committee. The event had a total of 14 PES 
members, 8 being from the UCF PES student chapter.  

The Orlando PES chapter is actively working towards bridging the gap between 
the academic and professional worlds. With the Fall semester quickly coming to end, 
some of these students will soon face the challenges of breaking into the workforce.  
Fun events such as this, are critical for helping build networking skills for engineering 
students while also providing the needed insight of working in the power and energy 
industry.     
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 IEEE Orlando PES/PEL/IAS  
(2021 Closing Statements from the Chair) 

 

Ian McIlrath 

2021 has been a fantastic year for the Orlando PES chapter. We successfully hosted 
numerous events with both a strong in person and virtual participation. With the 
countless challenges faced in 2021 your executive chapter leadership exceeded all 
expectations.    

With the 2022 executive leadership selected, I have no doubt of this chapter’s 
success.  
 
 
  
 

 Miscellaneous 
 
Find the Chapter online: 
IEEE PES Orlando: WEB Site 

IEEE Events system. Chapter & Section Events 

LinkedIn at: Chapter LinkedIn Page 
 
 

 
 
 
* As always, if you would like to be removed from this email list, please reply back and we will 
remove you.   

https://r3.ieee.org/orlando-peiapel/
https://events.vtools.ieee.org/events/search?sub=true&order=start_time&meeting%5bregion_spoid%5d=R3&meeting%5bsection_spoid%5d=R30551&meeting_after=now
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/12224010/

